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ñEverybody; Every Moment; Every Idea Countsò 

 

2ÅÃÅÐÔÉÏÎ - ! 4ÅÒÍ ÏÆ #ÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÉÏÎ 

We started the term celebrating Diwali, the Hindu festival of light. The children really enjoyed 

making sweets and having their hands decorated with Mehndi which is a dye made from the 

henna plant. Remember, remember the fifth of November, gunpowder, treason and plot! To 

mark bonfire night, the children crafted some spectacular firework pictures and wrote a collab-

orative poem. We commemorated Remembrance Sunday by making our own beautiful poppy 

pictures using a stamping technique. Finally to Christmas, the children wrote letters to Santa 

and loved performing in our first show since 2019. Thank you for supporting the Christmas 

sing a long. Have a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

December 19th 2022 

Rainbow Explorers started the term 

learning about the story of óThe Three Little 

Pigsô. They let their imaginations run wild 

and our outside huts often became the straw 

house, stick house and brick house. During 

nursery rhyme week we learned a new 

rhyme every day and performed them to UK 

and Poland class. We were really lucky to 

have a visit from the librarians from Abing-

don Library and they read a wonderful 

Christmassy story to the children . As we 

love books so much in Nursery, secret read-

ers have come into our class. It has been love-

ly to share stories with parents. Christmas has 

arrived and the children have loved making Ms 

Boltonôs traditional Christmas cakes and learn-

ing songs for a Forest School performance. 

 Harrison and Jonna 

your self portraits 

are fantastic. 


